
LOSTOCK HALL FRIDAY NEWSLETTER DAY 

Friday 26th January 2024 

Diary Dates for week commencing 29th January and 5th February 

Monday 29th January PTA Bag2School   9am 

Thursday 1st February Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Wednesday 7th February Library Bus Visiting School  11am  Reception to Year 6 class 

Thursday 8th February Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Friday 9th February  PTA Preloved Uniform Sale  3.15pm 

Letters Going Home 

No letters going home this week 
Attendance Award 

Well done to ...  

Year 2 
...who received the 
award for highest 
attendance this 
week  

 

Pre-school and Reception Class 
News 
 
This term the children in Pre-
school and Reception class  have 
been learning about people who 
help us, and Reception have also 
been thinking about what they 
want to do in the future. 
 
Pre-school children have enjoyed 
learning about the role of doctors 
and nurses, dressing up and using 
equipment to look after the dolls.  
 
Pre-school and Reception then 
had a visit from the PCSOs which 
the children really enjoyed and 
learnt about their roles in our 
community.  
 

 
 
Reception children had fun seeing how many of them could fit inside the Police car together. Everyone really 

Bicycling News 
 
Well done to the Year 5 children who took 
part in Bikeability Training last week and 
managed to achieve their Level 2 certificates 
despite the wintry weather! 
 
And a  reminder that our School Bike Bus will be resuming 
on Friday 1st March.  

No Nuts in School 
Can we please remind Parents not to send 
children to school with nuts or products 
containing nuts for snacks or packed lunches.  
 
Signs have been put up on all classroom doors 
this week as a reminder. Thank you for your 
support with this important issue. 



   

  

PTA Dates for The Diary 

 

Monday 29th Jan – Bag 2 School 

Once again, we are collecting your unwanted items to raise money for our school. We are collecting clothes, socks, 
shoes, handbags, linen, towels, bedding, soft toys and more – no school uniform or bric-a-brac please. Drop off your 
items by 9am on the 29th Jan – our PTA reps will be there to meet you. A full list of what you can donate is available at 
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 

 

Friday 2th Feb – Chinese New Year activities 

To celebrate Chinese New Year, we will be sending home a range of activities on the 2nd including colouring in, making a 
paper lantern, making a dragon and more. For a £1 donation, they can enter their work in a competition with prizes – 
children should bring their entries and donation in by Monday 12th to participate. More details to follow. 

 

Friday 9th Feb – Pre-loved uniform sale 

We will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale in the school hall at 3.15pm, so you can pick up school logo jumpers and 
cardigans, trousers, dresses, yellow polo shirts, PE kit and more at the bargain price of £1 per item! You can pay with 
cash, card or via online payment link on the day. 

 

Friday 16th February  

Exciting news! We will be holding our very first virtual balloon race fundraiser over half term. Balloons will go on sale 
very soon, with prizes to be won!  

We will update you with all the necessary info soon.  

 

Friday 15th Mar – Non-uniform day  

We’re holding a wear what you like day on 15th March - hopefully the weather will be warmer by then! To help provide 
resources for our Bingo night the following week, we are asking for a chocolatey donation instead of the usual £1.  

 

Friday 22nd Mar – Easter family Bingo!  

We had lots of fun last year, and we’re looking forward to seeing you all again from 6pm – 8.30pm on 22nd March. We’ll 
have a bar, snacks, raffle and the rest on the night - more info on how to buy tickets and bingo books to follow soon. 

  

As always, if you want to get in touch, email us at lostockhallpta@gmail.com or visit our website at 
www.lostockhallpta.co.uk 


